


City of Pittsburgh
Sewer Facilities Planning Module Questionnaire

PROJECT NAME: Meadow Street Residences

1) What was the previous permitted use for this property?
The previously permitted use for this property was two-unit residential high density.
2) What is the proposed use for the property?
The property which previously held a possible duplex has been subdivided into two separate lots. The project proposes the construction of two single family attached dwellings on these newly subdivided lots. 
3) How is green stormwater mitigation being integrated into the proposed project?
The development will meet all requirements for the City of Pittsburgh as well as the Allegheny County Conservation District.  The site was designed to minimize impervious areas to the greatest extent possible with consideration to existing and proposed uses. Since the site was previously developed, little vegetation or drainage features currently exist on-site. The redevelopment minimizes land clearing, grading, and soil compaction.
4) Will the development result in a net positive or net negative change in stormwater flow?
Due to the minimal impact of this development (<10,000 SF land disturbance and <5,000 SF new impervious area) there is no stormwater management necessary. Upon completion of the development, the site will result in a net positive change in stormwater flow.




